Dear Mrs. mlar.

Iregretﬁntwlﬂmmtofﬂioktoputin
the little mimeographed booklet which we sent you. Horace
mmtantheoutaﬂnttmoouldﬂm“ntthﬂxm-
san of'fice, but could not find one of Dicke

I kmow that you will miss his plecture and it is
for that reason that I am explaining: to you why it was not
included in the group. However, I think his writings are
very olever and I know that you mdﬂr. 1l'*Eillm' will enjoy

Wmtmmmm

Hishing you ‘econtinued happiness and prolpaﬂv
for the Yew Year, 1 am

Very sincerely yours,

Director of Physical Education and Recreation,
PCA:AH Versity Deskotball and Baseball Coach.




